

NIAGARA CATHOLIC

LARRY HUIBERS
CHAIR OF THE BOARD

CAMILLO CIPRIANO
DIRECTOR OF EDUCATION

CONTACT

ISSUED BY:

JENNIFER PELLEGRINI

COMMUNICATIONS OFFICER

Office: 905-735-0240 ext. 297 Mobile: 905-651-3818

Email: jennifer.pellegrini@ncdsb.com

ABOUT US

NIAGARA CATHOLIC SERVES MORE THAN 20,000 STUDENTS AND THEIR FAMILIES THROUGHOUT NIAGARA.

SOCIAL MEDIA



@NiagaraCatholicDSB @niagaracatholic

@NiagaraCatholicDSB

MEDIA RELEASE

May 3, 2021

Positive Case of COVID-19 at St. Mary Catholic Elementary School (NF)

Niagara Catholic has been advised that an individual at St. Mary Catholic Elementary School in Niagara Falls has tested positive for COVID-19. Due to the very small number of people in the building, and the fact that none of them and any prolonged, close contact (15 minutes or longer) with this individual, there is no risk of exposure through the school.

This person is currently in self-isolation. Any individuals who were in the building at the same time as this individual have been advised to self-monitor for any symptoms and to immediately self-isolate and be tested if they show any symptoms of COVID-19.

Niagara Catholic shares this information in the spirit of transparency with the community, and advises all contacts to follow the recommendations of Niagara Region Public Health.